From: kris alman

To: LRO

Subject: Re: Support HB 2876 (Hearing 4/13)
Date: Thursday, April 13, 2017 5:48:18 PM
Hello,

I sent this earlier in the week. Could you please include for the public record?
Thanks!

Kris Alman

On Sat, Apr 8, 2017 at 9:50 PM, kris alman <kris.alman@gmail.com> wrote:
Chair Barnhart and members of the Revenue Committee,
Please support HB 2876 to increase marginal income taxes on high income earners.

My husband is a high income earner who would be impacted by these higher marginal taxes.
Wealthier Oregonian families like us should be paying a fairer share to support essential
services.

Respectfully,
Kris Alman MD
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